Streets Sidewalks & Sewers 1-2-2024

Minutes

Meeting began @ 6:31 on lan.2nd, 2024,

In attendance was Chair Charlie Malta,Committee
member Patrick Mohorcic.Attending too was Mayor Mike
Vanni,Law Director Stephanie Landgraf,Council President Monica
Koudela,Council Women, Theresa Bisbee,Councilman Devon MacFarland
and Father Steve Breck, from St.Mary Magdalene.

| began the meeting with reading the Ohio Reserve code on

renaming of a street.lt states renaming of a street with not changing
the nam,e you could add a honorary designation.By doing it this way
you would not be burdened to change your licence,checkbook,credit
cards,Licence plates,deed to the house,Death Certificate ect,ect.

| reported you would get your mail either way 321st or
Jim and Mary Lou Beers Way,Ed Chennock from Euclid talked on it.
it was his idea of making it an honorary thing because of the influence they
both had on both the St.Mary Magdalene Community and the City Of
Willowick.

Pat Mahorcic, thought by going the Honorary way, would be the way
go.Scott Skrjanc 488 E.321st Suggested to name the cut thru between
E.321st & Vine St, the avenue to take. The only way that could happen was
by St. Mary Magdalene adding that since it is not a municipal street.

At the 14:59 moment of the meeting | suggested to my
committe member Patarick Mohorcic, we should suggest to Council @
our next Council Meeting his idea of keeping it E.321st and adding
Jim and MaryLou Beers Way.

Our Law Director Stephanie Langraph asked since we are in
discussion on this topic, to add perameters on someone suggesting
in the future renaming of a street. Some of those suggestions would
be the honoree must of been a resident of the City,made a significant



contribution to the community ,arts,science, or religion.The honorary
sign will be different in color and be incorporated into the original
sign. The application for honoray designation would be the consent of
at least seventy percent of the property owners of the street.
Where an honorary street sign is installed, the original name of the street
and postal addreesses wil remain the same.
Our Mayor said Todd Shannon's Department would start working
on the sign.
Meeting was ajouned @ 7:15 pm
Sincerely,
Kindness Always,

CharileMaIta/ %{f



